From:

PCU

To:

Jez Donovan

Subject:

FW: Ref Chichester DC

Date:

09 June 2023 08:50:21

----Original Message----

From: ¶

Sent: 08 June 2023 19:28

To: PCU <PCU@levellingup.gov.uk>

Subject: Ref Chichester DC

[You don't often get email from emails from emails and the composition of the composition

Re Access track off Crooked Lane Birdham CPO

Dear Office

I am putting in an objection to the above.

I do not live in Birdham but my child went to school there.

I went to Crooked Lane recently, visiting a friend when it was school picking up time.

During the 20 minutes I was parking my car a toddler ran out behind my car whilst I was backing. Fortunately I heard the mother scream at the top of her lungs.

It is such a dangerous place to have an entrance and exit to a road.

Not only are there nursery children running about, but a lot of mothers who pick up have much younger children who I have seen run into the road when the parent is not paying attention.

Residents who potentially may live down that track are not necessarily tuned in to how dangerous the school drop offs and pick ups can be.

I personally think it is extremely dangerous to have a road like that opposite a primary & nursery school.

Let us hope that if this planning is allowed, there will not be any injuries or fatalities.

Yours faithfully

Patch Page – End of Document

